
         
 
                                           
                                     
                                     
                         
                                     

                                     
         

                                      
                            

                                   
                                      

                       
                               

 
             
 
   

   
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Lorraine Wells 
Sent: 18 December 2017 20:02 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: The Play Area on Freshwater Drive, at the back of Hunter Tor Road, and on the oval by 

White Rock School. 

To who it may concern. 

I am disgusted at the thought of you building a few houses on the above mentioned play parks. I am a 
local Childminder and feed in to White Rock Pre‐school. The Play Park is in consent use and the Pre‐School 
have there sports day on it. We are constantly at the play park. This year the White Rock Community 
Centre had there Cherry Pie Fair, and raised an outstanding amount for Rowcroft. 
According to government statistics we live in one of the most deprived areas in the country for children 
being overweight and not getting enough exercise and yet you think it is acceptable to take away the only 
safe play parks around here. 
These houses will not be affordable, which is what you are suppose to be building. For the poultry 
amount of houses you will get on this land is it really worth it. 
You are planning to build another 400 houses on the South of White Rock Adjacent to the Brixham 
Road. You have already built 600 on the Aldi site. Furthermore where are these people going to get jobs, 
its hard enough for Torbay people to get jobs in the area. 
Instead of building more house sort out the old Nortel sit which is a disgusting mess. 

I AM STRONGLY AGAINST THIS BUILDING PLANS. 

Your faithfully, 
L Wells. 
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